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September 6, 2022 

 

IMMEDIATE ATTENTION REQUIRED 
 

 

The Archdiocese of Milwaukee and the Participants’ Indemnity Plan (PIPIT), together with 
Catholic Mutual Group, are instituting mandatory training utilizing CMGConnect:  

 

Workplace Safety Training 
 
Effective immediately, but no later than December 31, 2022, all new and existing employees 
and volunteers are required to complete this training.   
 
Individuals should utilize their existing CMGConnect user name and password and also confirm 
that their email address in the system is current.  (Do not create a new CMGConnect user 
account.)   See End User Instructions. 
 
This training must be included in the onboarding process for all new employees and volunteers. 
 
Parish, school, or agency failure to institute these mandatory trainings may result in a surcharge 
on your PIPIT statement. 
    

Workplace Safety Training 
This training must be completed each year and is a brief document to read and agree to, 
followed by a Question & Answer.  A certificate of completion will be issued by CMGConnect 
when the Q & A is completed.   
 
The cost of Workers’ Compensation insurance is the single most expensive coverage in PIPIT.  
Maintaining a safe, hazard-free workplace is effective in reducing injuries of all who frequent 
our facilities.  This short training focuses on establishing a Commitment to Safety. 
 

https://milwaukee.cmgconnect.org/
https://www.archmil.org/ArchMil/Resources/FIN/SE2.0End-UserFlyerPIPITRequirement-WorkplaceSafety-Milwaukee.pdf

